
Dear 3rd Grade Families, 
 
We made it through our first full week of school!  
 
This week we began spelling.  Students were introduced to their words on Monday and to Savvas Realize 
website.  This was a new platform and we are still getting used to it.  Students completed 3 spelling activities 
from the spelling choice board and thanks to all of you who sent in the spelling test.  We will be starting our first 
reading book, ​The Case of the Gasping Garbage​.  Students will be completing assignments throughout the 
week on a hyperdoc.  This hyperdoc will be used for the duration of the book.  Do not turn in the assignment. 
We can see any work students complete without it being turned in.  
 
Writer’s workshop is off to a great start.  Students are crafting true stories in their writer’s notebook.  Thank you 
for uploading pictures of their writing.  We will continue to draft lots of entries in our notebooks next week.  We 
will be setting goals with each student to help improve their writing.  
 
Grammar also began this week with a review of nouns, again, using a hyperdoc.  All assignments are listed by 
the day and should be completed by Friday.  Links are provided in the hyperdoc.  We will move on to verbs in 
the same format next week.  
 
Next week, in our Inquiry into Science, we will be looking at “Where do clouds come from?  Each day the 
children will have an assignment to complete.  On Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday those 
assignments will be asynchronous (Independent).  The assignments will be gone over in our morning meeting, 
but it is the children’s job to complete these assignments each day.  Tuesday is our day for synchronous 
learning with the teacher beginning at 12:30. 
 
On our​ google site​, in the student portal, students have a daily schedule that outlines the assignments for the 
week with more information than the weekly schedule.  This schedule is also published each day in our 
homeroom google classrooms.  The assignments listed on the daily schedules are to be completed that day. 
Some students/parents are making a checklist using the daily schedule to make sure they have completed 
everything.  
 
We will be meeting with ​each student​ 1:1 next week.  Below you will find the schedule. Please let us know if 
your child cannot make their scheduled time and we will try to find a different time to meet.  This time will 
continue week to week.   
 

MEET WITH THE TEACHER 1:1 
 
MONDAY  WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

1:00  Aldridge  1:00  Henry  2:00  Lucas  10:00  Eli 

1:20   Yian  1:20   Sonia  2:20   Vivienne  10:20   Cullen 

1:40   Nick  1:40   Nolan  2:40   Olivia   

2:00   Steven  2:00  Milena     
 

https://sites.google.com/stlukeshoreline.org/third-grade-classroom/parent-portal

